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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
DATE:  January 6, 2022                          
 
TO:  UAH Students  
 
FROM:  Robert G. Lindquist  
  Interim Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 
SUBJECT:   Important Announcements for Spring 2022 Semester 
 
Welcome back for the start of the spring semester! Please review the following information.  
  
Important Dates. As you start the spring semester, please be aware of the important dates for 
the session in which you are enrolled.  The dates for drop/add, drop with refund, final exams, 
and others are posted on the Registrar’s website. 
https://www.uah.edu/registrar/calendars?view=article&id=13843:spring-
dates&catid=122:registrar  
 
Drop/Add. Students may add courses without special approvals and may drop courses and 
receive a refund up until the last drop/add date given for the semester or term. Be aware of the 
impact of dropping courses on things like financial aid, athletics eligibility, visa status, veterans, 
etc. Talk with your academic advisor if uncertain. 
 
After the drop/add date, students must have approval to make schedule changes and cannot 
receive a refund for dropped courses.  Please also keep in mind that not attending class does not 
equate to dropping it; students 




	If you are sick, stay home.

